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The Seonghwa Caring Ministry would like to know 

how to better support our bereaved families. We 

would be grateful for your input in shaping our 

ministry. What do you think would help you most 

in your journey of bereavement and healing? 

 

We will surely continue to hold our Annual 

Memorial Service at the Holy Oak Memorial 

Woodland in Stanton Fitzwarren in the month of 

August. 

 

However, there are some other activities that could 

be offered. Please let us know what you would like 

or wish to participate in: 

 

1. Bereavement Journey course or bereavement 

support group (two different versions now, over 

several weeks) 

 

2. A webinar - covering which kind of issues? Any 

suggestions? 

 

3. A discussion group (for bereaved members, zoom) from time to time 

 

4. A personal chat with someone from the committee 

 

5. Nothing at all for now 

 

6. Any other suggestions 

 

We would be most grateful if you could email us your preference and suggestions at: seonghwa@ 

ffwpu,org,uk 

 

Knowing your choices will be very helpful for our ministry to move forward. 

 

Many thanks! 

 

The Seonghwa Caring Ministry Team 

 

 

 


